
The Stibnite Gold Project presents a big opportunity for Idaho. Without this project, the conditions 

at Stibnite will likely never get better. Fish will continue to be blocked from their spawning grounds 

by an abandoned mine pit and legacy tailings will continue to degrade water quality. The project also 

presents an opportunity for America. It could help secure a domestic source of antimony, so we can 

stop our import reliance on this critical mineral. This is an important project and I appreciate the 

opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Perpetua Resources' public permitting process. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means 

we are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky 

given all that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, 

presents us with an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned 

mine site. We cannot let this chance pass us by. 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan and move the project forward so America can reap the positive impacts. 

Helen Meserve 


